
 

 

28 November 2023 

Amanda Energy Pty Ltd 
Approval of amended gas standard form contract 
 
The Economic Regulation Authority has approved amendments to Amanda Energy Pty Ltd’s 
(trading as Amanda Energy Solutions) gas standard form contract. The amended standard form 
contract is available on the ERA’s website. 
 
The amendments to the standard form contract align it with the current Compendium of Gas 
Customer Licence Obligations and Energy Coordination (Customer Contracts) Regulations 2004 
and improves customer readability.  
 
A licensee that retails gas to small use customers is required to have an ERA approved standard 
form contract.1 
 
Amanda Energy holds gas trading licence GTL15 authorising it to supply gas to small use business 
customers in the coastal supply area. Amanda Energy does not supply gas to residential customers. 
 

Under the Energy Coordination Act 1994, the ERA must not approve a standard form contract if it 
considers that the contract does not meet the requirements of the relevant Act or regulations, any 
other written law, or any term, condition or provision of the relevant licence. The ERA is satisfied that 
Amanda Energy’s amended standard form contract meets these requirements. 

 

 

Further information 

General enquiries 
Emma Forrest 
Ph: 08 6557 7948 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 
Danielle Asarpota 
Ph: +61 428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 

 

 
1  A ‘small-use gas customer’ is a customer who consumes not more than 1 terajoule of gas per year. 
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